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SCHOOL DISTRICT,

Robla School District, Sacramento, California

Notice of Public Hearing

Increase School Facilities Fees

PLEASE BE ON NOTICE that on September 9, 2021 at 6:30 PM at 5248 Rose Street,
Sacramento, California, the Robla Elementary School District Governing Board will hold a
public hearing at which oral and written presentations may be made.

The purpose of the public hearing is for public input on the consideration by the Board to
increase school facilities fees to be levied against residential, commercial and industrial
construction within the boundaries of the District, such fees to be collected for the
purpose of funding construction or reconstruction of school facilities.

For more information, please contact the Superintendent’s Office at 916-649-5248 or
smalespin@robla.k12.ca.us.
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